
Charity Football Match 
In memory of Libby, a great teacher, last Friday the two fabulous schools of St Thomas of Canterbury and 
St Wilfrid's took part in a charity football match for Sepsis UK.  
 
All the players were absolutely fantastic and put in a performance of a lifetime leading to a dramatic 1 : 0 
victory to St Wilfrid's.  
 
Thanks so much  to the parents, and also Qualitas, for supporting with brilliant refereeing.  
 
We raised a fabulous £100, however  donations are still being accepted in the school office. 

Forthcoming Sporting Events 

Tuesday 8th May Y3/4 Tennis 1.00pm  -  3.00pm at Hallamshire Squash Club (competition) 
 

Thursday 17th May Y4 Hotshots Basketball Regional Finals 4.00pm  -  6.00pm EIS (competition) 
 

Thursday 24th May Primary Athletics 4.15pm  -  6.00pm Woodbourn Road  (competition) 
 

Y5 Cycle Speedway Thursday 7th June at Cookson Park track 12.30pm  -  2.30pm (competition) 

The Big Pedal 

Well done to those children and parents who have taken part in 

The Big Pedal this week. 

We are currently 250th  on the national leader board. 

Let’s hope that we can improve our position in Week 2! 



Message from Mrs Evans 
Thank you parents for your support with lining up in the mornings and getting children to school on time.   
 
Just a reminder that although teachers are on the playground in the morning to collect the children, they 
do need to be supervising their classes and getting them in ready for the start of the day.   
 
Of course a quick message is fine to pass on, but if you want to discuss something in more detail or have 
a longer conversation please make an appointment for this.  The best time to speak to a teacher to      
arrange an appointment is usually at the end of the day rather than the beginning. 

 
Thank you 

MAST Drop-in Sessions 
A reminder that Bethany Camm from MAST (Multi agency Support Team) will be in school on Monday 
30th April. 
 
If you have a question or query about your child with regard to bedtime routines and sleep, behaviour at 
home, anxiety and worries etc and would like to come and speak to someone who may be able to help 
you come up with some ideas that could help, please telephone the school to make an appointment. 

Y6 Super Science 
In Y6 we are learning about states of matter and how materials can change. To start our topic, we found 
out about the properties of materials in the different states and we went outside to act like their           
particles. 



With live music and a bar serving alcoholic and non-alcoholic drinks. 

Tickets are £10 each and are available from either the school office or from St Vincent’s Furniture Store. 

All cheques should be made payable to “St Vincent’s Furniture Store”. 

All profits will go to the St Vincent’s Furniture Store and Mary’s Meals charities.  

Fund Raising Week 
Our School Parliament and Liturgy Leaders have organised some fund raising activities for the Good  
Shepherd Charity. 
 
We will be running a range of stalls and activities next week. If your child would like to purchase anything 
during the week, please can they bring a small amount of money. When it is your child's class, it would 
be great if you could bake or donate items on that day. Please see below a list of fund raising activities 
each class will be doing:- 
Y6     -  Cake sale  -  Tuesday 
Y5/6  -  Sale Day  - Wednesday 
Y5     -  Tuck Shop  -  Thursday 
Y4     -  Cake Sale - Friday 
Y3/4  -  Bun Sale/Guess the Name  -  Friday 
Y2/3  -  Biscuit Sale  -  Wednesday 
Y2     -  Raffle  -  All Week 
Y1     -  Toy Sale  -  Thursday 
R/Y1  -  Dressing Up as Princesses/Superheroes Day  -  Friday 
R       -  Dressing Up as Princesses/Superheroes Day  -  Friday 
 
Thank you for your support. 



Prayer of the Week 

Dear Jesus 

We pray that the weather shines like our hearts 

We also pray for those without heating and warmth 

Lord in your mercy  

Hear our prayer 

Amen                                                                                            Olivia  Y3/4 

Healthy Snacks 

Children must bring only healthy snacks to school. A 

lot of children now seem to be bringing sweets / 

chocolate etc which is actively discouraged. Fruit is 

an ideal snack for break time. 

Thank you for your support. 



 

St. Wilfrid’s Healthy Minds Survey Summary  

March 2018 
 

 
 
Thank you to all the parents and carers who took time to complete the Healthy Minds 
Survey.  The analysis of the responses is complete and the highlights are shown below.  
Parents and carers will be invited into school in the near future to discuss the findings 
and plans for the future. 
  

117 Students in Key Stage 2 participated in the survey. 
 

The majority of pupils reported feeling very happy about how they were in themselves (85%), how 
things were in their family (79%), how they were managing in school (79%) and how everything 
generally was going (74%). They also reported feeling positive about how they were looked after 
at home (98%) and at school (81%). 
 

Children reported that their biggest problems were:  

 
 

 
 

 



69 Parents and carers responded to the survey  

Parents/carers were asked how they thought their child had been feeling over the past week: 

 

 
Parents/carers believed that the most significant concerns for their child over the past 3 months 

were: 

 



The majority of parents/carers reported feeling confident (41%) or very confident (33%) recognising 

mental health difficulties in their child.  77% reported feeling confident or very confident talking 

about mental health concerns with their family. 

 

The majority of parents/carers reported that their child had coped quite well or very well with chal-

lenges over the past week both at school (75%) and outside of school (77%).  A smaller amount 

of parents reported that their child had not coped very well with challenges over the past week 

both at school (3%) and outside of school (4%). 

 

Parents/carers reported that they felt the school supported their child’s emotional wellbeing and 

mental health as follows: 

 

The Healthy Minds survey has highlighted that both children and parents think that   
quality of sleep is an issue in their families.   
 
Attached are two leaflets from the Children's Sleep Charity which give some very        
practical tips about bedtimes and sleep.   
 
Alternatively, their website has lots of useful information  
http://www.thechildrenssleepcharity.org.uk 

http://www.thechildrenssleepcharity.org.uk/









